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Project Based Learning
Harkins Elementary will celebrate their participation in a school wide Project-Based Learning initiative on Thursday, April 21st from 10:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.  Student groups will display their work to each other and to the public.

This year the K-2 and 3-5 worked on projects involving the theme of Citizenship.  This is part of the school’s commitment to teach our students 21st century skills.  Be sure to drop by the guy to see what students have created!


This award is given annually to a deserving student who has made a significant improvement in academics despite life circumstances. This year’s recipient will be announced at the Project Based Learning celebration on April 21st.
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SPELLING BEE

We will be having a  Class Spelling Bee on Tuesday, April 5th.  There will be one winner from each class who will proceed to the School Spelling Bee on Wednesday, April 6th.  School winners will be determined in each of two categories, K-2 and 3-5.  The School winners will advance to The District Spelling Bee at Croft Elementary will be on Friday, April 8th.  Please note that parents are responsible for providing transportation to and from Croft.
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Check School Supplies

It is that time of year to check your child’s school supplies.  There are some items that may need to be replenished, ie: pencils, glue, new notebooks.
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BILINGUAL LEARNING

We received funds from the Department of Education for the promotion of a Bilingual Learning Environment.

Cathy Carnahan, our school community leader set up a French Culture Day (history, dance, song, food, etc).  This took place on Wednesday, March 23rd.    Students were involved in presentations by Mme. Losier from the Acadian Village.  As well, students and staff had an Acadian picnic in the gym. The highlight of the day, according to many of our students, was the arrival of farm animals, typical of an Acadian farm.  These included a mother goat, baby goat, baby lamb and rooster.  Thanks to Boyd Carnahan for lending us his animal friends !
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?Autism Resources




Hat Day - In support of World Autism Day

We will be participating in Hat Day in conjunction with World Autism Awareness Day which is April 2. On Tuesday, April 5th, we are asking ALL students to wear a hat and bring a $1.00 donation in support of World Autism Day.
All proceeds of this fundraiser will be going towards a children’s activity program at Autism Resources Miramichi Inc. 
THANK YOU

Thank you to all the parents who sent fruit for our Acadian celebration and to Melanie Lowery, Carolyn MacTavish, Stephanie Duffy who came at lunch time to help serve.
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The playground area is very wet and muddy; please make sure your child is dressed for this weather.  BOOTS ARE A MUST !!!!
Extra socks and pants are a good idea to have in students’ bookbags in case they need a change of clothes.
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Harkins Science Fair Winners:

Grade 3 – Miss Hennessy  

-Eden John -Earth  

-Morgan Morrison & Ashley Whyte-Nail Polish  

-Dylan Burns &Chris Gamblin Tornadoes

-Chantal Plourde & JonathanLaws -Volcano   

-Ben Stairs/MacKenzie Tozer/Josh O'Neill-Electricity  

-Dylan Wood & Christian MacDonald -Rainbows

Grade 4- Mrs. Donovan

-Raean Reynolds and Taylor Merritt - Is Yeast Alive?
-Zachary Benoit and Benson Doak - Balloon Lung

-Robbie MacKay - Temperature

-Abby Blakely/Jessica Miersch/Jayme MacMullin - Rock and Dissolve

-Campbell Lohnes- Fingerprints

-Brandon LeGresley and Logan Sheasgreen- Blow Your Top

Grade 5-Mr. Sonier

-Ethan Johnston-Turbines,

-Brittany Jacques -Volcano  

-Brady Newman & Cody Mckinnon- Carbon Monoxide

-Hannah Laws, & Carter Smith - Mckinley -Skeltons   

-Jasmine Kley- Flowers    

-Andrea Patles/Madson MacLean/Robin Roy -Moon Dough
Winner of the DISTRICT 16 Science Fair is our own . . . . . .   




ETHAN JOHNSTON
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Don’t forget to get your tickets for the Re-Do A room Contest.  Choose any standard room in your house.  You will have the services of an interior decorator that will help you choose a color scheme.  Your room will be painted, with new laminate floor installed.  Tickets are $5.00 each.  The draw will take place on Mother’s Day, May 8th.  The Home and School thank you for your support.
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We participated in the Big Crunch on Wednesday, March 23, and the apples donated by Home & School.
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Pulamoo Basketball Spring League!

Grades 2/3 April 12 6:00 PM - Gretna Green
 Grades 4/5 April 14 6:00 PM - Gretna Green
Cost : $10.00
This is a great opportunity for students to improve their skills and to get out and have some fun. Mr.Flynn will be sending forms home later this week.
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Basketball Clinic at Harkins
This Thursday April 7th there will be basketball clinic here at Harkins Elementary for any boys interested in grades 3-5. The clinic will run from 3:30 until 4:30 and is free of charge. This is a great opportunity for students to get out and have some fun, but to also learn and practice their basketball skills. The clinic will be put on by Mr. Watters and some of his students from Miramichi Valley High School.

SOCCER REGISTRATION
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Golden Hawk Recreation Centre

Saturday, April 2 and April 9th
From 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.

PSSC MEETING
The next PSSC meeting will take place at the school on Wednesday, April 13th at 6:30 p.m.



· Subway peelers are on sale for $10.00 each.  
· Popcorn will continue to be sold this month.  Remember to pre-order on Tuesday for Wednesday.
· Redo A Room - Draw date will be Mother’s Day, May 8th. 

· Next Home & School meeting is Tuesday, April 5th at 6:00.
HARKINS HAS HEART!


